
I write to ask you to please support HB2123, keeping sexually explicit material out 
of our libraries and schools. We are asking that libraries and schools and public 
entities be safe for our children and young adults (and safe for me as a parent 
trying to train children in people’s dignity), free from sexually explicit material, 
much of what can be defined as pornography. One individual I know is in prison. 
He started with pornography and ended with sharing it with minors….ending in a 
prison sentence.  Let’s help people not be sickened by pornography and ruining 
families and also keep our public areas free from sexually explicit material. If an 
individual can be in prison for sharing this material with minors (rightfully so), it 
should not be in our libraries and schools. Freedom to share sexually explicit 
material is not a freedom….it’s a harm. Sadly, today we need a law to say what 
should be known intrinsically but isn’t.  Thank you.   
 


